
MPC-14: A-37 Upgrade Program

This A-37 upgrade program is available to Z-ION customers only.

Spectra is offering a special price to Z-ION customers that want to upgrade their MPC
boards to the A-37 version so they can take full advantage of the Z-ION system
capability.

To upgrade to A-37 order KIT-MPC-A37FUPG $325 list (distributors get the standard
discount off this price).

A-36 boards can be returned for a $100 core credit via the RMA process.  We will test
the board when received and issue a credit if the board tests good.  We will then put the
good boards in inventory as a “Reman” MPC board part number KIT-MPC-A36R; which
sells for $400.00 list (standard distributor discounts apply).

Unfortunately we can only accept A-36 boards as cores.  It is recommended customers
with older MPC boards keep them as a spare.

The A-37 version of the MPC-5000 has one major programming change; the flush cycle
is now set in days where all previous versions were set in hours.

The normal 5 day flush cycle on the A-36 boards was set at 120 hours, A-37 boards are
set at 5 (days) and with a Z-ION you can now set the flush cycle at 30 days.

If you have any questions please contact Technical Support via email at;

Techsupport@spectrawatermakers.com

Or call 415-526-2780 from 7am to 3pm Pacific Standard Time and ask for Tech Support.

Spectra Watermakers
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